
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Friday, October 1, 2021 2:48 PM 
'David Keith' 
RE: Docket 20210093 WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/1/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11821-2021 

Per your request we have added you to Docket No. 20210093-WS as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: David Keith <david.keith.aquarina@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 2:25 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20210093 WS 

Dear sir/madam, 

Could you please add me as an interested person in this case? 

I am the Treasurer of Aquarina Community Services Association .. The 400 members of our homeowners 
association are all customers of Aquarina Utilities, Inc. the sale of which is being discussed under this 
docket. Our association is also a customer itself, for not only water & sewer in our various buildings, but also 
irrigation of some 40 acres of property. 

Thanks for your help. 

sincerely, 

David Keith 
1 



2

7615 S Highway A1A 
Melbourne Beach FL 32951 
(703) 380-2582 
David.Keith.Aquarina@gmail.com 




